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1l6th January, 1923.

Dear Mr. French,

I am favoured with your letter of the 6th insgtant,
with reference to the cases of the s.s8."RED HOOK" and s.B.
"HOBOKEN" (Seattle Reports Nos. 992 and 998 respectively),
and carefully note what you say regarding the question of
the sseignment of the figure "1" to one of these vessels and
the non-sssignment to the other.

I have looked into the cases, and find that on the
Report of the "RED HOOK" the American Committee's Minute,
dated September 28, 1920, is 100Al, and that the minute on
the Report of the "HOBOKEN", dated October 13, 1920, is
100A=.

We havs simply Tollowed the Minute of the American
Committee in both ceses, and I would suggest that you should
bring the gquestion before the American Committee and take
their instructions in the matter.

Yours sincerely,
James French, Esq.,

NEW YORK.



